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Dear parents/carers, 

Recorder lessons 

 

 

After Christmas Year 3 will be beginning to learn the recorder as part of the first access 

music programme. This will commence on Wednesday 10th January 2024 and continue 

each Wednesday until the end of the Summer Term. 

The school has some recorders available for children, which will be washed and sterilised 

in advance of the lessons beginning. However, many of you may wish to purchase your 

own recorders for your children. 

Michael Marks, the music teacher, has recommended that, should you wish to buy your 

own they would need to be descant or soprano recorders. He also recommends that they 

are made by Yamaha or Tiger, as these brands are correctly tuned and can be bought 

relatively cheaply from the internet. Amazon are selling them for £5-£6. 

There will be no charge for the tuition. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Brookburn 
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